
 
December 19, 2023 

 

 

Hi there, ICS invoices will be sent the first week of 
January. Read this TODAY for an update on the new 

payment system!   
 

Togetherwork (OmegaFi/ICS) is now providing access 
to ICS invoices via online billing. 

  
Togetherwork, the parent company of OmegaFi/ICS, is 
pleased to announce a partnership with Versapay, an 

online invoice presentation and payment system. 
 

Using Versapay, you can now manage your account with 
OmegaFi/ICS 24/7 in a secure environment that’s easy to 
use. 

 

Here’s how it benefits you: 

 One-click access to invoices and supporting documents. 



 

 E-mail notifications to alert you when a new invoice is 
available. 

 Ability to pay invoices directly online in a safe and 
secure environment. 

 Online communication with us, in order to address any 
questions or invoice concerns. 

 24/7 access to your account. 

 

Please note, all payments made via credit card will be subject to a 
3% convenience fee, where applicable. 

 

You should have received an email invitation to sign up for an 
account. This invitation will be sent via Togetherwork to all 
affiliated solutions (OmegaFi/ICS). If you have any questions on 
how our new online invoicing platform works, please 
contact HigherEducationAR@togetherwork.com. 

 

We can’t wait to see you online!  

 

 


